
 

 

 

 

 

Over the summer holiday, we hope you have a great 

time recharging and having fun with your families. 

We also hope that you will also spend time reading 

regularly as this is really important and helps you with 

your learning in Year 3. 

 

 

In addition we would like you to practise you times 

tables, especially the 3x, 4x and 8x tables. You can 

practise by saying them, singing them, writing them 

down and there are lots of on line games you can play 

too, like Top Marks – Hit the button. 

 

 

 

Welcome to 3 Beech 

                                         

 

My name is Mrs Grimbaldeston and I will be your 

teacher in 3 Beech. Everyone calls me Mrs G! 

 

                                                  



 

I am really looking forward to having you in my class! 

 

This is our classroom. We used to pass it every day, 

when we used to have lunch in the Key Stage 2 hall. 

                  

 

                        
 

The room has not been used as a classroom before, so 

lots of brand new equipment will be delivered for us, 

over the next few weeks. We will be working hard to 

make it a lovely learning environment, ready for when 

you come back to school. Once it is finished, we will 

email you a photo on Starz, so you can see what it looks 

like, before the new term starts in September. 

This is the Key Stage 2 playground.  

 

 

Our Topics are going to be: 

Autumn 1 

History: Stone Age to Iron Age  

Science: Rocks 

  

Autumn 2 

Geography: Our Great Kingdom  

Science: Forces and Magnets 

 

 



Spring 1 

History: The Roman Empire   

Science: Animals – Food and Nutrition; Skeletons and 

Muscles 

 

 

Spring 2 

History: The Roman Empire  

Science: Light and Shadows 

 

 

Summer 1 and 2 

Geography: Dynamic Earth – Volcanoes, Earthquakes and 

Mountains  

Science: Plants   

 


